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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2016 8:18 AM
To: 'Denise Fox'
Subject: RE: Docket 160021-EI - Fort Lauderdale citizens against FPL rate hike

Good morning Ms.Fox, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
From: Denise Fox [mailto:denfox@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2016 7:06 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket 160021-EI - Fort Lauderdale citizens against FPL rate hike 
 
REF: Docket 160021-EI 
FPL Rate Hike 
  
Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 
  
Due to the FPL rate hike hearing being conducted during work hours in my area, I as most working residents of Florida, could not 
attend to voice our view “against” the FPL  proposed rate hike. I hope that you realize that this fact definitely hurt the turnout 
“against” the rate hike when FPL paid supporters to be at the meetings who do not represent the true majority of the consumer 
voice. 
  
FPL has not shown that it is spending its $$ with honest business practices in mind for pro-consumer clean energy benefits.  
  
As an example, they spent 4.1 billion $$ of profits (received by their consumers) to form, support and promote a sham solar 
organization deceptively called “ Consumers of Smart Solar”, which was formed purposely to derail net metering and more freedom 
for consumer’s for their independent residential solar generation. 
  
As a business FPL wants to make $$ of course, but to do this with deceptions should not be rewarded.  
Another example is the charging consumer’s for a proposed nuclear reactor that is not even being built yet if at all.   
  
We do not believe that an already extremely politically powerful company should be given more freedoms an benefits, and as we 
know making more $$ will enable them to do more of the deceptive practices toward consumer’s, to  increase it monopolization of 
energy for consumer’s.  
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Our country is built on freedoms and a regulatory authority such as the Florida Public Service Commission should not support this 
kind of poor business practice by approving a rate increase such as FPL wants which will not benefit the consumer but is for the sole 
purpose to increase shareholder profits and their ability to have more of a monopoly on our energy future. 
  
I represent a community in Tarpon River part of Fort Lauderdale and we are against the FPL rate hike. 
  
If you would be so kind as to respond to this email so that we know that it was received and read. Thank you. 
  
Regards, 
  
Denise Fox 
954-478-9202 
Fort Lauderdale 
  
  
 
 
Sent from Outlook 




